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Grand Khight's Message
Dear Brothers,

Sadly  those  lazy,  hazy,  crazy  days  of summer  are  coming  to  an  end,  our  world  travelers  are
returning from vacations.  I hope everyone had a wonderful and enjoyable time with family and
friends.

As we begin to plan and set up the many fun filled events for the 2022/2023  calendar year I hope
to inspire all our members, their family and friends to support our council by attending.

GENERAL  MEETINGS  WILL  BE  HELD  ON  THE  2nd  AND  4th  TUESDAY  OF  EACH
MONTH. OFFICERS WILL MEET ON TIIE 3rd TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH.

We definitely need your participation, PLEASE attend.

You  will  soon  be  receiving  C  &  a  raffle  tickets  mailed  to  your  home  by  our  chairman  Mike
Reddington, PGK and his committee. Thank you to all who have purchase and sold C & 8 books
over the years, may I encourage everyone to buy or sell their books.

Save the dates,

Tuesday,  September  27th,  8pm  at  our  council,  Installation  of Officers,  all  members  and  their
families are welcome. Refreshments will be served. Please show your support by attending.

Saturday, October 29th, 7pm.  Halloween Dance (Costumes encouraged) guaranteed Fun for all!
See Flyer in Mariner.

Thank you to Frederick Sutton for plaming and arranging the Halloween Dance.

Actual Date to be announced (the end of November or beginning of December) we will be host-
ing "The Honey Moaners" and interactive show with singing, dancing, food, and open bar. Many
laughs  and  great  fun.  We  are  praying  to  have  everyone  attend.  Not  to  be  missed.  Details  will
follow in October Issue of our Mariner.

A special thank you to Mike MacGowan for all his hard work as the editor of The Mariner.

Please  support  our  Council  in  all  our  endeavors.  Encourage  family  and  friends  to  become  a
memt'er.

Remember our council bar is open 7 days a week, stop by enjoy a drink and watch the game with
us! Looking forward seeing everyone, and working together for a successful year!

Make every day Matter! God Bless You.

Fraternally yours,

pO42fro ft~
Grand REight
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Knights of Columbus
49-18 Queens Boulevard

Woodside, N.Y. 11377
(718) 446-3701

Dear Friends and Brothers:

Once again, it's time to ask you to help George W. Hudson Council #3701 and the Knights of
Columbus with the Charitable & Benevolent (C&B) Program. As you know the money derived
from this program helps the New York State Knights of Columbus with its charitable
programs and our share enables us to support our many activities throughout the year.
Charity is the first principal of our order. George W. Hudson has been blessed for 69 years,
because of the kindness and generosity of our members and their families, over the years.

Consequently, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity in the past
and at the same time ask for your continued support in the future. It also enables us to meet
our goals, but more importantly it helps the NEW YORK STATE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
meet their statewide objectives throughout the year.

When our C&B Program is successful it is truly a win-win situation for all concerned. You will
be receiving one C&B book of chances in the mail. The chances are $4.00 each, but you only
return $10.00 with each completed book. To those brothers who did not support our C&B Drive
last year, we need your participation more now than ever. Due to the pandemic, we have lost
our ability to fund our Charitable and Scholarship Programs.
The $25,000 grand prize will be drawn on Saturday, December 3, 2022, at the Villa Roma in
Callicoon, N.Y. Therefore, all books must be returned to Hudson Council no later than
Saturday, November 26, 2022.

More books are available at the council. If you have questions regarding the C&B Program,
please feel free to call the Council at (718) 446-3701. Please print your name on t'`h6 back cover
and return the book to the Council at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your support and Good Luck.

Fraternally,

7~7aedzirfe
Mike Reddington, PGK

HUDSON MARINER

2022 New York State Council,  K.  of C.
CHARITABLE a BENEVOLENT PROGRAM

$50,000 CASH  PBIZES
---       ____  __         I  --------     _ __-             -r-

GRAND PRIZE -$25,000
2nd prize: $10,000      3rd prize: $5,000

(10) $1,000 Prlzes
--          _ _     `+ ------   _-I _      ---or',rn

Donation $4.00 - Donor need not be present
2022 Flnal Drawing will be held
on Saturday December 3, 2022

Villa  Boma . Callicoon,  NY

Contribulrons   to  the   New   York   State   Council   Knights   of
Columbus C a  a Program are not deduct`ble as a charitable
contrlbution lor Federal Income tax purposes
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GEORGE  W.  HUDSON
COUNCIL  #3701

INSTALLATION  OF  OFFI¢ER§

On Tuesday, September 27, 2022 at 8:00pm we will be holding the
Installation of Officers for the new fraternal year. All members and
their families are welcome, refreshments will be availaLble. Please
maLke every attempt to be in  attendance to show your support to
these fine gentlemen.

REIV. PATRICK I. HEATING,

TOSE:PH ILBREMJm[Is ,
GILBE:RT GONZZIIiE:Z ,

VVILL" R. GREW,
ERE:DE:RICK SUTTON ,

8~ I'ELVEY,
SI:EN C~MIINS ,
PE:TE:R PASACRITJL,

FRANK IIONHITZLNO, PGK,

BE:NNE:TT FIIENN, PGK]

JOHN HOURIGEN,
HWRENCE: HNN,
MIRE DEGRTEN,

DEN. CUE:Z, PGK, I'S,

MIKE: REDDINGTON, PGK,
KE:VIN SCENLON, SR.

HUDSON MARINER

cHAprmN
GRIN.D KNIGHT
DE:PUTY GRZLND KNIGHT

HNANCIZIII SE:CRETJLRY

CELENCE:LLOR

RE:CORDE:R

TREHSURE:R

LE:CTURER

ADVOCJLTE:

WARDE:N

INSDE: GUJLRE

INSIDE: GUARD

OUTSIDE: GUARD

TRUSTE:I: I -YE:AR

TRUSTE:I: 2 -YEAR

TRUSTEE 3-YEAR
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September 13th
September 27th
October llth
October 25th
October 29th
October 31st

Mark Your Calendar

Monthly Lecturer Meeting- 8pm
Installation of officers-8pm
Monthly Lecturer Meeting- 8pm
Monthly General Meeting-  8pm
Halloween Party-7pm to llpm
Halloween

Our Founder, wi-i-chael J. MCGivney

fl®©ti©©m©@ub

HUDSON MARINER

When paying by check please enclose a note as
to what month you are paying  for.

Thank you,
Bill Quinn
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RE   chap,a,ns corner   RE
Father Patrick J. Keating

Please God, your summer has been a time for rest and relaxation with your families and friends.
We thank those who is a special way make Hudson Council 3701  great, especially our officers and the
many  volunteers.    First,  we  thank  all  the  outgoing  officers  for  their  dedication  to  our  council;  and
secondly, we tliank the new officers for their willingness to  serve our council.  I encourage you, if you
can, to get a little more involved in our council in this new year.

As members of the Knights of Columbus, we must stand as proud Catholic gentlemen, defending
tour nation,  and most importantly, defending our Catholic faith and our Church.  We live in a time tha'tl
lrequires courage, nanely,  courage to be faithful to the Gospel of Jesus Christ and to be faithful to the
example of our founder, Blessed Michael MCGivney. The Knights of Columbus have been promoting the:
dignity of all human life since our foundation.  We donate countless hours helping the most vulnerable.i
' May we continue to all that we can to respect human life from conception to natural death.                             ,

May the example of Blessed Michael MCGivney continue to guide the work of our council. Please:
: know that you and your family are in my daily prayers.                                                                                               I

In Christ,

Father Patrick J. Keating

HUDSON MARINER sEPTEneER  2o22
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SUPER BOIIVL LVII
When you turn on your TV and see football
games on it means only one thing  - it is
SUPER BO\VL PAY-UP TIME.

If you have a box and wish to keep it, please
forward payment as soon as possible. If you
do not wish to keep your box, please call me
or drop me a note.
All monies must be paid by January 15th or
box will be resold.

HUDSON MARINER

``THERE ARE NO STRANGERS HERE,

ONIX FRIENDS YOU HA;VEN'T MET"

sEPTErmER  2022



HALL FOF2 RENT
COME LOOK US OVER

If you are looking for a hall to rent for a special
occasion don't forget your Council.

We have a great caterer and friendly staff of workers.
If you are interested, stop by or call any

Tuesday or  Saturday evening
between 7:30pm and 9:00pm and talk with

Bill Quinn or Willie Grey (718) 446-3701

HUDSON MARINER

MAIN  HALL

(Upstairs)

Holds  90 to  160  people.

The package comes with
bar options and
food  choices.

MCLOUGHLIN  ROOM

;              (Downstairs)
I  This  room  holds  up to  80

people.

:      Bar a:tai,aatbe,:i.ng are
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
Although you may see many events that are coming up, they are not
possible without you. I am lcoking for some brothers who want to be

more involved in Hudson and keep us going strong.  So please reach to
me so we can plan more events at Hudson. Lets make those memories
for our families, that we have done so many times over the years. So
reach out to me if interested so we discuss how YOU can help your

brother Knights. Thank You and God Bless!

Willi,e Gr.ey, Program Di,rector
347-7334653 * hudsonevents@gmail.com

No i,dea i,s a bad one, having NO id,eas at all i,s worse.I

HONORARY LIFE
MEMBER DUES

Please note that due to the increase in
State and Supreme assessment,
Honorary Life Member dues will be
increased to $20.00 for the 2023 year.

DUES REMINDER!
Just a reminder it's never too late to pay your
dues if you haven't already paid. Electronic
payments to 3701fs@gmail.com using Zelle
or Google Pay.

William R. Grey,  Financial Secretary

Please pray for the sick and deceased
Of George W. Hudson Council

SICK OF THE COUNCIL

Bro.  Richie Bergin

Bro.  Brian Sullivan

David Gonzolez, Brother of

Bro. Gilbert Gonzolez

DECEASED OF THE COUNCIL

Bro. Bob Butler

Bro. Michael Griffin

Bro. Robert Howard

Bro. Edward Fowler

Bro. Donald Dean

Bro. Robert Mayer

Bro. Donald Mcshea

Bro. John Curry
Bro. Thomas Donohue
Bro. Francis O'Brien

Bro. Thomas Vaughan

www.knightsgear.com

a£,. Knights of Columbus
+., INSURANCE

YOUR   SHIELD   FOR   LIFE

Patrick KeFieldAgent-1S-300-OSPatric.k.Ke
• - . `' -*,*Sesp".ace10are@Kofc.org
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